
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To: All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: Underwriting Department   
Date: October 15, 2024 
Bulletin No: NY 2024-07 
Subject: North Hempstead Memo Fee           

The Receiver of Taxes has implemented a $10 memo fee for all payments for Town of North 
Hempstead.  The fee must be paid by a separate check made payable to the Town of North 
Hempstead and may not be included in the check with the title payment. 
 
Town of North Hempstead Memo 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact counsel at any time. 
 

 

 

 

 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/yJYX6cXW4sTXkgG

